
The	Iffley	Festival	of	Miles	
Event	information	for	the	BMC	Grand	Prix	

	
Please	note	the	new	arrangements	for	car	parking	this	year.	
	
Stadium	entry:	
There	is	no	race	entry	fee,	but	there	will	be	a	stadium	entry	fee	of	£5	per	person.	
The	gates	will	open	at	12:30pm.	There	will	be	a	separate	entry	desk	for	the	
earlier	open	races,	so	make	sure	to	pay	at	the	BMC	desk.	
	
For	competitors:	
The	first	race	will	start	at	3:30pm.	There	is	a	public	grass	warm-up	area	at	the	
corner	of	Meadow	Lane/Jackdaw	Lane.	The	rugby	club	is	private	property	and	
access	is	not	permitted.	
	
Travelling	to	Iffley	Road:	
Please	allow	plenty	of	time	to	travel	to	Oxford,	as	some	of	the	roads	in	the	area	
can	be	quite	narrow.		
	
There	is	pedestrian	access	to	the	track	off	Iffley	Road	(opposite	Marston	Street;	
OX4	1EQ),	and	also	via	Jackdaw	Lane.		
	
Please	note	that	new	restrictions	at	the	sports	centre	mean	there	is	NO	ONSITE	
PARKING	for	athletes/competitors	this	year.	Instead,	parking	is	at	the	St	Mary	
and	St	John	Primary	School,	OX4	1TJ,	which	is	just	a	5-10	minute	walk	to	the	
track.	Vehicle	access	to	the	school	is	via	Daubeny	Rd	(off	Iffley	Rd),	right	onto	
Warwick	St	and	left	onto	Bedford	St	(https://goo.gl/maps/73sMLxHm89w).	
There	is	no	vehicle	access	along	Meadow	Lane,	and	residents’	parking	
restrictions	are	enforced.						
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

There	is	a	charge	of	£5	per	car,	and	the	car	park	will	be	open	from	12-7:30pm.		
	
Parking	for	disabled	people	is	possible	by	arrangement	with	the	sports	centre.	
	
Other	useful	information	is	available	from	the	Oxford	City	Council	website	(buses,	
public	car	parks)	and	the	Oxfordshire	Council	website	(Park	and	Ride).		
	
Contact	email:	archie.jones@hertford.ox.ac.uk		


